

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham Kent ME1 3GE 2: 01634 861434 Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH

Tuesday 30th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: School Uniform

Further to my newsletter at the end of term 4 and in advance of the PTA uniform sale this week. I just wanted to provide a school uniform update:

- The school tie is now optional and children can wear white polo shirts or white cotton shirts according to their preference.
- We are happy for children to wear their fleece either along with a jumper in colder months or in place of a jumper if they'd prefer.

These are permanent changes to our uniform policy and we will update the website ASAP to reflect these changes. As we move towards developing our outdoor learning, we may need to make some further small changes to our uniform policy, so that our children can remain smart but comfortable and able to learn and play in all weathers.

Yours faithfully,

WKasdur-

Mrs V Baldwin Headteacher